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Mai Vang

From: Mai Vang
Sent: Tuesday, January 2, 2024 10:51 AM
To: peter.lee@uhinvestments.com
Cc: Matt Dornfeld; James Hoffman; Travis Almsted; Vicki Sheffer; Joanna Zimny; James 

Perucca; Leanna Shaff; Mitchell Imbertson
Subject: 770 4th St E

Hello Mr. Lee, 
I just want to confirm that your 60 day Vacant Building fee waiver ends on February 1, 2024 which was not mentioned in 
my December 20th revised letter. 
 

Mai Vang      
(She, her) 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator   |   St Paul City Council 
M:  (651) 266-8585 ; D: (651) 266-8563  
310 City Hall, 15 W. Kellogg Blvd, St Paul, MN 55102 

 

 
 


